

Skill · Integrity · Responsibility

April 25, 2019

Ms. Talia Baker CPARB Administrative Staff WA State Department of Enterprise Services 1500 Jefferson St. SE Olympia, WA 98501

Dear Ms. Baker,

On behalf of the Associated General Contractors (AGC) of Washington, I would like to endorse the application of Mark Ottele for reappointment to the Project Review Committee.

Mark is Senior Project Manager/Alternative Procurement Lead for AGC-member firm Granite Construction Company. As a current member of the PRC (with perfect meeting attendance) including service as a PRC panel chair on multiple project application review meetings, Mark brings valuable historic knowledge to the committee. Plus, he has nearly 20 years of experience with both conventional and alternative delivery methods.

Mark has the pertinent knowledge and experience to once again be a valuable member of the PRC. We are pleased to support his application.

Sincerely,

David D'Hondt

Executive Vice President AGC of Washington